
Minidoka County School District #331 
“Empowering Students for Success” 

 

Board Members                                                                                                                                          Administration 
Bonnie Heins, Chair Tammy Stevenson, Trustee                                                   Dr. Kenneth Cox, Superintendent 
Rick Stimpson, Vice Chair Mary Andersen, Trustee                                                        Kerri Tibbitts, Board Clerk 
Jeff Gibson, Trustee       Michelle DeLuna, Business Manager 

310 10th St. Rupert, Idaho  83350 ~ Telephone (208) 436-4727 ~ Fax (208) 436-6593 ~ www.minidokaschools.org 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 14, 2019 

 

 

 

 

I would like to recommend an increase of 25 cents for lunch for the 2019-20 school year. This would 

make our lunch prices for all grade levels $2.25. With free breakfast going away this school year, we did 

not want to increase breakfast prices.  

 

The recommendation from the price calculation from the USDA is a 15 cent increase. However, with 

revenue being down mostly because the breakfast count is down, I would like to increase prices by $.25 

cents. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Russ Taylor 

Minidoka School District 

Food Service Director  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


